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i CAN HARDLY BELIEVE WE ARE ALREADY INTO OUR 8TH
MONTH OF 2022!

I REALLY AM STRUGGLING TO KEEP UP WITH HOW RAPIDLY
THE TOILET ROLL IS COMING TO AN END!! THIS IS ONE

ANALOGY THAT REALLY DOES MEAN A LOT TO US
SENIORS, BUT ENOUGH OF THAT TALK, WE HAVE LOTS OF
LOVELY GOLF TO CHAT ABOUT, but first some news

about our members.
I AM SADDENED TO ANNOUNCE THAT mAGDA

kALTENBRUNN HAS DECIDED TO HANG UP HER GOLF BAG
AS SHE HAS BEEN TROUBLED WITH  HER BACK WHICH IS
exacerbated by GOLF. happily SHE IS STILL PREPARED

TO HELP OUT FOR A WHILE WITH ADMIN WORK, IT S
GOING TO BE VERY DIFFICULT TO REPLACE HER.






i am so sad to hear that trish leach is ill and it
looks like she wont be returning to golf, trish
has been such a wonderful golfer through the

years, we will really miss her presence and
wonderful golf demeanor

.
i was very happy to see our dear Michèle up and
about after her knee replacement, and not only

willing, but able to be in  attendance at our
Knysna fixture......we really missed being bossed

 around by you!





I am also pleased to report that
 dot Wilson is recovering well from her knee

replacement.
our thoughts and best wishes go out to Julia
read WHO, AS MANY know, IS UNDERGOING  MAJOR

SURGERY TODAY AS I WRITE THIS note. Julia we know
you are a very strong and resilient person, we

are all rooting for you.



Knysna's day went off in better than expected
weather, with a good field of 58 players.
 a huge thank you to renata wilson for

procuring a shotgun start and Barbara mills for
her assistance.

apologies for the welcoming sarmies that were a
bit late in preparation, but when they arrived

were delicious. the meal after the golf was also
very tasty and I'm sure enjoyed by all.
have a good month all and be kind to 

yourselves and others.



gloria



KNYSNAKNYSNA
  RESULTSRESULTS

Winners with
 110 
points

Delahvonne
Veldtmann,

Pat Porteous,
Carol Hubert,

with their







                



        in the rear



Probably why they won
on an age countout!



Naomi de Jong,
Vera Benade,

Colleen Robinson
& Cheryl Williams

2nd Place 
with 110 points

Welcome new member
Naomi, but you are the
reason (too young) they

came second !!

3rd Place with 108 points

Audrey Howe
Gloria (without the ghost costume),
Shirley Pressley &  Christine Barker



TWO CLUBS

Marialese Coetzee 2nd
Heather Worroll 14th

Barbara Ribeiro

NEAREST TO
THE PIN



AUGUST BIRTHDAYS

2nd Carrie Smales & Gesi Graham
6th Barbara Ribeiro
8th Anthea v d Westhuizen,
Annemie Janse v Rensburg, Anne
Parker
11th Denise Danks
15th Marina Juta
19th Marialese Coetzee, Barbara
Mills & Yvette Negrine 
24th Phillie v d Mescht & Anne
Reimer
25th Debbie Brown
31st Darell Phillips






SOME HOUSE
KEEPING

SOCIETY SHIRTS
We have been advised that our

backorder of shirts will be available
from September, I hope that is 2022!

As soon as we have definite
information you will be advised,

holding thumbs
Whilst on this subject PLEASE
NOTE that we only have one

uniform, that is Navy bottom,
green society shirt, Navy jacket,

navy peak/cap/hat , pink buffs
(optional) and of course name

badges! 
(as soon as shirts are available we will be introducing

a fines mistress who will be handing out  few stiff
ones for odd appearances!)



FUND RAISING

AS MENTIONED AT THE LAST PRIZE GIVING WE NEED
TO START SOME SERIOUS FUND RAISING FOR WHEN
WE are to host NATIONALs, PROBABLY IN 2025.

i AM LOOKING FOR SUGGESTIONS AND ASK YOU TO
PLEASE SEND ANY BRIGHT IDEAS TO MYSELF OR YOUR

REP.











we HOPE TO START A RAFFLE AT THE NEXT GAME,
BUT WILL NEED SOME MORE IDEAS., OR GREAT

SPONSORS (KEEP A LOOK OUT FOR THE LATTER!)

Remember to enter
next month's 

fixture  on the 5th
September

at Goose Valley....that's
how you keep your
frustration levels 

down!


